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Brown Harris Stevens relocates office to 1177 High Ridge Rd.
August 08, 2025 - Front Section

Stamford, CT Brown Harris Stevens is beginning a new chapter for its local office. After 16
successful years at 1099 High Ridge Rd., the firm will be relocating to a temporary space at 1177
High Ridge Rd., with plans to expand to a new location.

The new location, led by executive vice president of sales Wendy Lynch, is located close to the
previous office and will serve as a fully operational hub offering complete support and workspace for
agents and their clients.

“Our presence in Stamford remains as strong as ever,” said Christoper Halstead, senior executive
vice president, managing director of sales, Connecticut. “This transition opens the door for us to
expand and reimagine our future in this wonderful community. We are committed to finding a new,
permanent home that reflects the strength and growth of our Stamford team.”

The company is already actively exploring long-term locations within the city that will support



continued innovation, collaboration, and community engagement.
Brown Harris Stevens has seven office locations throughout Fairfield County.

Established in 1873, Brown Harris Stevens is one of the most prominent privately held real estate
firms in the world.

, BHS has historically dominated the luxury, high-end market. With more than 2,500 agents across
the East Coast, the company oversees the sale of marquee properties worldwide, including property
management and new development marketing, from its headquarters in New York City and its
offices throughout the Tristate area, Palm Beach, and Miami. Learn more at www.bhsusa.com.
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